
NSPCC Number Day - Friday 4 February 2022  

Dear Parents,  

   

NSPCC Number Day - Friday 4 February 2022  

   

I am excited to inform you that our Junior, Infant and Pre-School pupils will be spending Friday 4 

February learning purely about the complexity and diverse nature of numbers, whilst raising funds for 

the NSPCC. Our pupils are invited to attend School for this event wearing an item of clothing with 

numbers on, face paint or an accessory relating to numbers. They should wear this along with their 

KGS uniform/PE kit, whichever is their usual attire for a Friday. PE, Music, Spanish and French will 

run as usual; these lessons will also incorporate the theme of ‘numbers’.  

   

This special event will not only acknowledge and explore how numbers are used in real life scenarios, 

but it will also highlight the importance of supporting those in need and being kind, our number one 

School Value!  

   

Should you wish to kindly contribute to this charity for this event, please click here for our JustGiving 

link:  

   

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/kirkham-grammar-nspcc-number-day  

   

Many thanks for your support.  

   

Mrs N Rowlands  

Assistant Head (Mathematics)  
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